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June 25, 2015 

 

Ex Parte Notice 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

 RE:  Connect America Fund, WC Docket No. 10-90 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

On Wednesday, June 24, 2015, Shirley Bloomfield, Chief Executive Officer of NTCA–The Rural 

Broadband Association (“NTCA”) and the undersigned, met with Commissioner Ajit Pai and his 

legal advisor, Nicholas Degani, regarding issues presented in the above-referenced proceedings.  

The undersigned also met separately with Travis Litman, legal advisor to Commissioner Jessica 

Rosenworcel, to discuss the same matters.  Specifically, in each conversation, NTCA discussed 

proposals previously submitted by the association and other rural telecom stakeholders for updates 

to existing mechanisms to address consumer demand for broadband. See, e.g., Ex Parte Letter 

from Genevieve Morelli, ITTA, to Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary, Federal Communications 

Commission (the “Commission”), WC Docket No. 10-90 (filed June 3, 2015). 

 

Thank you for your attention to this correspondence.  Pursuant to Section 1.1206 of the 

Commission’s rules, a copy of this letter is being filed via ECFS.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Michael R. Romano  

Michael R. Romano  

Senior Vice President – Policy 

 

cc:  Commissioner Ajit Pai 

 Nicholas Degani 

 Travis Litman 


